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Artwork by John Gutierrez on display in the Dorothea Thiel Gallery at South Suburban College. 
 
John Gutierrez’ “A Borrowed Distant View” Art Exhibit Now Open 
at South Suburban College 
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL–The Art & Design Department of South Suburban College (SSC) is pleased 
to present an exhibition entitled “A Borrowed Distant View” by artist John Gutierrez on display 
in the Dorothea Thiel Gallery from September 1-30, 2022, with an artist reception on 
Wednesday, September 28, 2022 at 1 p.m. 
 
Gutierrez believes an intimate and accurate interpretation of a subject can only be rendered 
after it has been filtered through the mind and soul of the artist. These feelings and energy then 
flow from the mind through the hand of the artist in order to create the sculpture or painting. 
The result is a reflected impression to the viewer who embraces the feelings and emotions 
dictated by the artist through his work. 
 
The Dorothea Thiel Gallery is located on the fourth floor of the South Suburban College Main 
Campus. It is open Monday through Friday from 9 a.m. – 4 p.m. All SSC galleries are closed on 
weekends and holidays. The galleries are supported in part by the SSC Foundation. SSC is 
located at 15800 South State Street, South Holland, Illinois.  For more information, please email 
etucker@ssc.edu or call (708) 596-2000, ext. 2300. 
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